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May 16, 2011

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: DE 10-188 - Evaluation of Home Performance with Energy Star (HPwES)
Status of Evaluation

Dear Ms. Howland:

This letter is written to update you on the status of the HPwES evaluation.

The Settlement Agreement, approved by the Commission, indicates that the evaluation report on
the HPwES program would be completed by June 1, 2011. Although the final draft report is
expected to be available on June 1, the HPwES study team needs some additional time to present
the final draft and gather comments from the Parties and Staff. The presentation of the final draft
report is scheduled for June 3rd, with comments from Parties and Staff on June 6th and a final
report available on June 13. The utilities are aware of the additional time needed to complete the

— report and believe it would be appropriate to takc this timc.

If you have any questions about the status of the HPwES evaluation, I will be happy to respond.

Sincerely,

Utility Analyst IV

CC: Service List


